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To: 
Larry Krissek, Chair, Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI)

From: 
James Fredal, Chair,  CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Subcommittee

Re: 
Semester Conversion Proposal for the Sustainable Agriculture Minor


Date: June 9, 2011

The Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Subcommittee of the Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI) met on January 21st to review the semester conversion proposals for the Sustainable Agriculture Minor. The Sciences subcommittee approved the proposal with a list of contingencies that have now been addressed and so we are forwarding the proposal to the full CCI with a recommendation for its approval.  
This is a new minor housed within the School of Environmental and Natural Resources and administered by FAES.  It was developed by Rural Sociology and Soil Science faculty in collaboration with faculty across FAES and in response to growing interest among both faculty and students for coursework and programs in sustainable agriculture and a growing list of courses pertinent to such a minor.  The minor will include two required courses and three electives, one from each of three categories:  the Environmental/Production dimension, the Social dimension, and the Economic dimension.   The third program learning goal includes the term “environmental/production,” which might be confusing until readers understand that it refers to a category of coursework.  The proposal also includes a transition plan that is not relevant to the new Sustainable Agriculture minor and could be eliminated.   If you have any questions about the proposal or the subcommittee’s comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Jim Fredal

cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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